
1

Nikki Bowen

From: Susan Parker <Susan.Parker@blackpool.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 July 2021 09:56
To: Planning
Subject: 21-0658 - Gresford Nurseries, Division Lane

EXTERNAL EMAIL- SECURITY/ PHISHING 
WARNING! 

This email has been sent from outside the Fylde Council network. 

It may be a phishing attempt and/ or contain malware. 

Is it from someone you know? Is the email business related and in context with your job role? Does the 
email address domain match that of the senders organisation? If not could it be a phishing email. If it is 

asking you to click on a link or open an attachment, it could be potentially dangerous. 

Please exercise caution- malicious content could result in your device, profile, or wider Fylde Council 
network becoming infected. If you are unsure please forward the email to itservicedesk@fylde.gov.uk where 

the team will be happy to assist. 
 

If you believe the email to be malicious, you can click the 'Report Message' button on the toolbar ribbon 
above this message. 

  

Hi,  
 
Thank you for your consultation request, we have no comments.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Susan. 
 
Susan Parker  
Head of Development Management  
susan.parker@blackpool.gov.uk 
01253 476228 
 
Please note any advice or information contained within this email is provided on an informal basis by the officer 
and should not be relied upon as binding by the enquiring party in the event of a dispute.  Only formal planning 
application decisions become binding. 
 
Please also note the information/advice contained within this email ONLY relates to planning matters. It is the 
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that any other relevant legislation or legal obligation is complied with.  
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Would you like to be kept up to date with Blackpool Council news? Sign up here - 
www.blackpool.gov.uk/YourBlackpool http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer/ This message has been 
scanned for inappropriate or malicious content as part of the Council's e-mail and Internet policies. 

 

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender 
that you have received the message in error before deleting it. Please do not disclose, copy or distribute 
information in this e-mail or take any action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be 
unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation. 

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters, 
click here to report it. 


